From:

Sent: 06 January 2019 09:55

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Objection to the Wisloe Green proposal

We are writing to object to the Wisloe Green proposal. As a resident of Slimbridge we
have seen increasing volumes of traffic from existing expansions such as the Wetlands,
Caravan Park and the School. All cause disruption as the infrastructure is not compatible
with these expansions. We see daily the disruption this currently causes. This proposal
would add to this and cause absolute chaos . It would have a negative impact on your
environment due to the loss of green fields, the increase in vehicles and cause terrible
disruption on the roads. The current increases are bad enough with the strain it puts on
residents, local services and this spills over into the way people behave. The behaviour
of parents driving in and parking at the school is disgraceful. They can be very
aggressive, rude and disrespectful, damaging the highway, parking on pavements and verges
and blocking peoples drives. The volume of traffic going through the village and the size
of some of the vehicles is damaging the roads and is dangerous to the older residents and
our children. All a disadvantage to our environment, mental wellbeing, our village, our
older residents and to our children. Building such a development would add to this and be
absolutely horrendous for this very lovely part of the district.

Please can your register our objection and take account of our comments.
Thank you

Sent from my iPad



